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From: Robertson, John (Sheriff's Department)
Sent: Friday, October 03, 2008 1:46 PM
To: Cahill, Christopher
Subject: Permit Application Swanson Winery APN#031-040-014
The Napa Sheriff’s Office has not comments or objections at this time.
 
Captain John Robertson
Napa County Sheriff's Department
1535 Airport Blvd., Napa CA 94558
E-mail: jroberts@co.napa.ca.us
P- (707)259-8717
F- (707)299-4200
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